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Hello,

The Village of Cross Plains has reviewed the supervisory district maps and have the following
comments:

1. The Village of Cross Plains opposes “Jo’s Map 2 by Josephine Oyama-Miller” because it splits
the Village into 2 Districts. It is the only proposed map that does this.

2. “Supervisory Districts — Wards by Dan”, “Supervisory Districts — Wards by Thomas Wilson”,
one of the “Supervisory Districts — Wards by Sam Kaufman”, and “Supervisory Districts —
Wards — Map 2 — Equal Population Emphasis by Dan” all have district borders that abut the
municipal boundaries of the Village of Cross Plains. These 4 maps are less suitable than the
other options because the Village has been growing and annexing in land from both the Town
of Berry and the Town of Cross Plains. We have been in discussions with land owners and
developers regarding annexing properties into the Village and it would be appropriate for the
potential annexed lands to be within the same district as the rest of the Village.

Thank-you for considering our comments regarding the Supervisory District Maps. Please let me
know if there are any questions or further information is needed.

Bobbi Zauner, CPA
Finance Director/Clerk

Village of Cross Plains
2417 Brewery Rd.
Cross Plains, WI 53528
608-798-3241 x106
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